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Hello Everyone! 
 
There appears to have been some uncertainty since  
Christmas around what is happening at Preschool and before/

after school club. I have heard all kinds of rumours flying 
about - it always fascinates me where these rumours come 

from!  I want to take this opportunity to put everyone’s mind 
at rest and to make sure that we are all feeling happy and 
secure. 

 
Preschool is NOT closing - despite what rumours you have 

heard.  If you have or you know of anyone who has preschool 
children who are looking for quality provision then get an  
application in for a place for September - phone Sharon on 567411 or pop in and say hi! The 

preschool committee is looking at ways to give parents a more flexible offer in the future 
so watch this space!  There is a Preschool EGM being held on 7th May at 1.30pm. Any parent 

of a preschool child is welcome to attend. 
 
Although there will be some changes at Dothill Out of Hours Club (Tick Tocks), provision 

will remain as it is now with term time, before and after school and holiday sessions       
available, offering the same high quality provision that you currently receive.  Club has sent 

a letter to their parents with further details.   

New Summer Term Menu 
 

Please note that the new summer term menu will be coming  
home at the end of the week,  

and will also be on the school website.    

Pastures New 
 
We are sorry to say that Miss Skelding will be leaving Dothill at the end 
of next half term. She is moving on to a new job at a different school. I 
am sure that you will join with me in wishing her all the best and thanking 
her for her hard work and commitment to Dothill. 

 
There will be a letter going out soon to the parents and children of 4S to 
explain the plans for the last half of the Summer Term. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fsustainablejill.com%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2013%2F10%2FRed-question-mark-3D-glossy.jpg&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fsustainablejill.com%2Fplane-or-car-which-is-better-for-a-quick-long-distance-trip%2Fred-qu


Chinese Lunch 

The kitchen will be preparing a Chinese 
themed lunch on Thursday 16th May. 

Why not book your child in for a taste 
sensation! 
 

MAIN 

Sweet and sour chicken  

Chinese chicken curry  

Noodles or rice 

Sweetcorn or stir fry vegetables 

Prawn crackers 

 

VEGETARIAN 

Vegetable sweet and sour  

 

PUDDINGS 

Gooey chocolate chip cookies 

Yoghurts  

Fruit  

Cheese and crackers 

 

Big Salad Bar  

Arthog 19/20 
 

We are excited to announce that the dates for Arthog have been confirmed as  
27th January 2020 to 31st January 2020.  

Our current Year 5 children will be receiving more information after Easter regarding cost, 
transport etc. We will be holding an information meeting in July to give you all the final details and 

the chance to ask all the questions that you may have regarding the Arthog experience. 

 

Friends of Dothill 
 

Tomorrow is the Easter Trail which is 
taking place after school. We hope to 
see many of you there! 

Raffle tickets will also be on sale at the 
Easter Trail to win the fantastic Easter 
hamper featured in the photo. 

 

We hope that you 
are collecting and 
saving your old 
clothes ready for 
the recycling bags –
as mentioned in last 
months newsletter!! 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fdumielauxepices.net%2Fsites%2Fdefault%2Ffiles%2Fchinese-food-clipart-carton-893181-9129020.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fdumielauxepices.net%2Fchinese-food-clipart%2Fchinese-food-clipart-carton&docid=H7e


 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dothill Sings at Telford Sings! 

On Wednesday 20th March, Mrs Maltby and Mrs Renshaw took our school choir to The 
Place at Oakengates to         

participate in the Telford Sings 
event. 

The afternoon was spent       

rehearsing and then a concert 
took place in the evening.  

The event was a huge success 

and the teachers were very 
proud of everyone who took 
part.  Well done, Dothill! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Experience 
Year 4 visited All Saints Church last 

week to take part in their Easter 
Experience. This was a fun and    
exciting way to learn about the 

Easter story.  

It was great to hear from the 
Church staff that Dothill children 

were a credit to us!                     
Well done, Year 4! 

School Fund 
The School Fund (September 2017—August 2018) has been audited and a copy of the            

accounts can be found on the school website. 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Diary Dates 
Thursday 11th April 2019 Easter Family Fun Trail (run by PTA Friends) - more information in March newsletter 

Friday 12th April 2019 Last day of Spring Term 

Monday 15th April 2019 to  
Friday 26th April 2019 

Holiday 

Monday 29th April 2019 First day of Summer Term 

Friday 3rd May 2019 Y4 visit to Wroxeter - see letter sent out 3rd April 2019 - please ensure all slips and  
money are returned by Tuesday 30th April 

Monday 6th May 2019 Bank Holiday - no children in school 

Thursday 16th May 2019 Themed Lunch - see menu in this newsletter and on the school website.  No need to book, 
pay on the day/ensure your child’s account is in credit at least 24 hours in advance 

Wednesday 22nd May 2019 PTA Friends Clothing Collection - more information in March newsletter 

Monday 27th May 2019 to  
Friday 31st May 2019 

Summer Half-Term Holiday 

Monday 3rd June 2019 PD Day - no children in school 

Saturday 8th June 2019 Choir to sing at Wellington Midsummer Fayre - more information to follow 

Monday 17th June 2019 to 
Friday 21st June 2019 

Y6 STAR programme - afternoons in school 

Wednesday 19th June 2019 Open Morning for current parents/carers 9:00am to 9:30am  -  
a chance to look at your child’s books 

Tuesday 25th June 2019 KS2 Sports Day - 9:30am to approx. 11:00am - on the field 

Thursday 27th June 2019 EYFS/KS1 Sports Day - 9:30am to approx. 11:00am - on the field 

Friday 28th June 2019 Summer Fair - more details to follow 

Monday 8th July 2019 and 
Tuesday 9th July 2019 

Y6-7 Secondary Transfer Days for Charlton School 

Wednesday 17th July 2019 Y5/6 Performance (1 of 2) 1:30pm to 2:30pm - more details to follow 

Thursday 18th July 2019 Y5/6 Performance (2 of 2) 9:30am to 10:30am - more details to follow 

Thursday 18th July 2019 Themed Lunch - menu will be added to the website nearer the time.  No need to book, pay 
on the day/ensure your child’s account is in credit at least 24 hours in advance 

Thursday 18th July 2019 PTA Friends Summer Disco - more information to follow from PTA Friends 

Friday 19th July 2019 Last day of Summer Term/school year (PD Day Monday 22nd July 2019) 

 

A message from the Safeguarding Squad 
 

Working together to keep everyone safe at Dothill.  
 

“Be internet legends and use the web safely. 
Remember to always be sharp, alert, secure, 

kind and brave when using the internet.  
 

Why not check out ‘Be Internet Legends’ on 
Google?  


